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Date: 9/22/2022 Instrument #: 100687 

Instrument Location: Galena PD  

Supervisor Name and Agency: Carlie Glaister (SCDL) and Kelcey Harrison (Galena PD Point of Contact) 

Describe the Status Change or Issue with the Instrument: 
During IFIR 2022.05.31 – 2022.07.18 it was recommended to monitor instrument 100687 due to 
tank interference and internal standard errors. During the most recent IFIR (2022.07.19 – 
2022.09.05) there were no tests aside from 1 VOC with no status messages. I emailed the point of 
contact for Galena PD, Kelcey Harrison requesting at least 1 breath test be run over 5 days to gather 
more data to determine the monitoring status of the instrument for next IFIR.  

If instrument was placed in service or removed from service, fill out the appropriate sections below. 

In Service Date/Time: Click or tap here to enter text. 

Out of Service Date/Time: Click or tap here to enter text. 

For Use by SCDL Additional Notes 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

Email completed form to dps.scdl.toxicology@alaska.gov 
For questions contact the Breath Alcohol Program at 907-269-5740 
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